
From: Hakoda, Riley K
To: Quinones, Natasha A
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Important Agricultural Lands (IAL) designation
Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 6:06:13 AM

IAL- add to future case list

-----Original Message-----
From: Arlene Ting <adtingting2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 4:14 PM
To: Hakoda, Riley K <riley.k.hakoda@hawaii.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Important Agricultural Lands (IAL) designation

Re:  TMK:  RP 1-8-6-010-004-0000-000
        86-313 Puhawai Rd, Waianae, HI   967692

Dear Mr. Hakoda,

Thank you for clarifying some issues regarding the letter we received from the Land Use Commission dated May
11, 2021. 

We are hereby questioning the process which resulted in our property (listed above) being included in the Important
Agricultural Lands (IAL) designation, and believe that the process did not consider the feasibility of requiring
agriculture on this property.  The property in question is 21,780 square feet (72.6 sq ft x 300 sq ft) or 1/2 acre, and is
too small to support agriculture profitably; therefore, it should not be included in the Important Agricultural Lands
designation.  We would like this property removed from this designation.  We would also like this letter to be
included in the public testimony with the City and County, State Office of Planning, and the Department of
Agriculture. 

Please let us know if you require supporting documents, which we will be happy to provide.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dennis K. Y. Ting
Arlene H. Ting

2532 Malama Pl.
Honolulu, HI  96822

Home Phone:  808-988-5003
Cell Phone (Arlene):  808-783-5353
Cell phone (Dennis):  808-372-5011

Email address:  adtingting2@gmail.com
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